
Feb. 20, 2019 

 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 TTY Relay: 711 

For more information 
• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield 
• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  
• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov 

 

Thirty (30) minute rolling road closure on Thursday, Feb. 21; work is weather 
dependent. 

On Thursday Feb. 19, crews will be moving a generator from Vasa Park to the Heathfield Pump Station via West Lake 
Sammamish Parkway SE, SE 34th St, and 164th Pl SE. The vehicle carrying the generator will move very slowly and 
will require a 30-minute rolling road closure. Once the generator reaches the Heathfield Pump Station, crews will 
prevent traffic from entering or exiting 163rd Ave SE for approximately 30 minutes. 

This work is weather dependent; the duration, route, date and times are subject to change.  

What to expect: 

• This work will take place after the morning commute. 
• Rolling closure resulting in traffic delays along delivery route. 
• No vehicle access in or out of 163rd Ave SE while the generator is moved into the pump station driveway. 
• If the date changes, we will send an email update with the new schedule. 

 

 


